
Good morning, 
I write regarding the DSAPT Transport Review. Please take this email as my submission calling for 
Braille to be placed in the Transport standards. 

1. Braille was removed from all taxi doors over a Three/Four-Week Period here in Queensland. 
2. Braille should not have been removed. The Transport Standards refer to large print 
Numbering/Lettering. This is useless for a totally Blind user. Totally Blind users of Transport rely on 
Braille to read to identify the type of Vehicles and the number of Vehicles. 
3. I would Strongly request that Braille is included into the DSAPT Standards so totally Blind users can 
identify Vehicles and can travel safely once again. 
4. There was no consulting by taxi companies when they removed the Braille Numbering from Taxi 
doors in Queensland. They thought they new best and did not listen or consult with people with 
disability. 

Braille should be included once again and I hope that my submission goes a long way for Braille to be 
included for the numbering of Vehicles once again. 

Thank you for reading. 

Thank you. 

Kind regards, Brendon Charles Donohue 


